

WELCOME BACK!!!

I'd like to take this opportunity to welcome you back for another year of learning, growth and memory-generating experiences for the 2024-2015 school year. If you are new to the community, welcome! This is an outstanding school and I know your child(ren) will thrive here.

I certainly hope that you had a wonderful summer holiday/break and enjoyed the hot and at times rainy weather.

My hope is that the past two months has given us all an opportunity to recharge our batteries and get ready for the challenges of another school year.

In this regard, I look forward to seeing you around the school and at school functions. In addition, I encourage you to get involved with the Catholic School Advisory Council as this is the forum where school and board issues regarding your children are discussed.

As we begin the 2024-2025 school year, can I ask that you again pay particular attention to the children as they arrive and depart in the school's Kiss & Ride during arrival and dismissal time. Ensuring the safety of our children is a Priority.

Again, welcome and I look forward to seeing you.

Thank You & God Bless

Bruno Iannicca
Trustee Ward 7 Mississauga
Dufferin Peel Catholic District School Board